
Board of Management Agreed Report  

 

Date of Meeting – Monday January 22nd, 2024 

  

• The minutes from previous meetings; 18th November and 18th December 2023 
(online) were adopted.   

• The Board was appraised of a range of correspondence with particular reference 
to new forms of leave for Force Majeure and Domestic Violence.  

• The BOM welcomed the recent visit from our CEIST Liaison officer, Colin Ruddy 
and thanked him for his correspondence.   

• The STEM application was successful, and the Board thanked all those involved.   
• The Board welcomed an application from Transition Year students to support 

their Talent Show and extended an invitation to them to present at the next 
meeting.   

• The Board commended all those involved in the full range of extra-curricular 
activities within the school.   

• The BOM commended all the students and the entire support team for their 
production of Beauty and the Beast. It was a magnificent event.   

• The Board appraised the review of SEN policy, and the SEN coordinator was 
invited to attend the next scheduled meeting.   

• The Finance Sub Committees report was adopted.   
• The Child Protection Oversight Report and Anti-Bullying report were adopted.   
• The BOM has agreed to support the Unified Admission Process request to 

increase the number of incoming First year students.  
• BOM reports will be placed on the school's website.  

 
 
Next meeting: 28th February 2024 
 
 
 

 

 

 


